
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

March 19, 2018 
 
 

The Board of Trustees will hold a special meeting and public 
hearing with respect to the petition for the Pinecrest 
Expedition Academy, a proposed charter school pursuant to 
Education Code Section 47605, on March 19, 2018 at 4:00 
p.m. at the District board room, located at 22974 Twain Harte 
Drive, Twain Harte, CA 95383. 

 
The public hearing is to consider the level of support for the 
petition by teachers employed by the District, other employees 
of the District, and parents.  A copy of the petition is on file at 
the District’s web site.  
 

 
 
 

Next Regular Meeting of the Board of Education 
Wednesday, April 11, 2018 

Twain Harte School District Board Room (Upper Campus) 
22974 Twain Harte Drive 
Twain Harte, CA 95383 

 

Agenda material may be reviewed at the District Office 
22974 Twain Harte Drive, Twain Harte, CA in Room #21 

between the hours of 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

 
Agenda posted at the following locations:  2 locations at Twain Harte School, the District Office and 
Tuolumne County Schools Office.  
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance (i.e. auxiliary aids 

or services) in order to participate in this public meeting, please contact the District Office at 209-586-
3772.  Notification 48 hours prior to the start of the meeting will enable the staff to make reasonable 
accommodations to ensure accessibility to this public meeting. 
 

Public Hearing posted on March 14, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. by Kelly Gilbertson 
 


